
Tokyo Imperial University

President’s Office Tokyo Mar. 3, 1924.

Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,

Montreal, Canada.

Dear Sir:
I beg to acknowledge with many thanks the receipt of 

your kind letter written in sympathetic 
also of a recent letter from

response to our appeal, and 
your Librarian informing us that a box

containing 73 volumes of books the point of being sent for-was on
ward to us•

Those books will be 
and will help us always to remember the

a valuable addition to our Library 
good-will and generosity of 

your esteemed University, expressed so readily to us in time of our
need.

With sincere appreciation and high regards,
Yours faithfully,

MS

(Y. Kozai)
President
Tokyo Imperial University.


